June 2020

BULLETIN g

Scona Road & Saskatchewan Drive Intersection Improvement

As part of the 2020 construction program, the City of Edmonton will improve the
intersection of Scona Road and Saskatchewan Drive.,

To complete this work the project may need to reduce traffic on Scona Road to one lane in
each direction at various times over the duration of the project. Additional closures on
Saskatchewan Drive, including nighttime and offpeak directional closures, will also be

required. Construction is scheduled to begin sometime within the next few weeks
and will be completed by fall 2020.

Scope of Work

Removal of the northwest and southwest pedestrian islands.

Reconfiguration of the south bound right turn bay onto Saskatchewan Drive from Scona Road.
Sidewalk and shared-use path replacement.

Asphalt milling, surface paving and landscaping.

New installations and repairs to the storm manholes and catch basins.

New traffic signals and street lights as required.

Access

During the construction period, local access will be maintained at all times. Pedestrian access will be
maintained at all times, however some detours may be required. Access to schools, businesses and

Please retain this bulletin for contact information.

The affected location(s) are shown on the reverse of this bulletin.

For further information

Mr. Ryan Drummond

Project Manager

Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
Phone: 780-691-3388

or visit the project website at edmonton.ca/sconaroadsaskatchewandrive

City of Edmonton
Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
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